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Statement

By
Mr. Hamid Ahmadi
 Representative of the Islamic Republic of Iran 

41st Session of the UPR Working Group

Review of Indonesia    
Geneva, 09 November 2022
بسم الله الرحمن الرحیم
Mr. President,

The Islamic Republic of Iran appreciates constructive engagement of Indonesia to UPR Mechanism and thanks for presenting its national report;
Iran commends measures have been taken by the Government of the Indonesia during the Pandemic and recovery period to mitigate and resolve the consequences of this crisis, and endorses the need for stronger international solidarity and cooperation to ensure equal and robust recovery; 
Iran also commends Indonesia for its achievements on combating violence against women and children and prevention of discrimination and intolerance; 
Iran offers two following recommendations to Indonesia: 
1) To continue its concrete measures to resolve negative consequences of the Covid-19 pandemic in order to achieve sustainable and robust recovery; 
2)  To continue its efforts to develop effective legislative measures to protect and promote the rights of elderly and persons with disabilities; 
Iran wishes the delegation of Indonesia a successful review. 
I thank you Mr. President 


